BASS ENTERPRISES PRODUCTION CO.
FIRST CITY BANK TOWER
201 MAIN ST,
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 78102
817/390-8400

November 23, 1992

Mississippi Chemical Corporation
P. O. Box 388
Yazoo, Mississippi 39194-0388

Attention: Mr. Robert Jones

Re: Little Eddy Unit Well No. 1
SW/4 Section 32, T20S-R33E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Bass Enterprises Production is planning to drill the Little Eddy Unit No. 1 at a
location 330" FSL and 990* FWL in Section 32, T20S-R33E. Under our February 27, 1984
agreement, this well falls outside the contract ore zone and the Big Eddy Unit.
Additionally, there are multiple wells in this area and this well is in excess of 1/2 mile from
the nearest life-of-the-mine reserve. Therefore, in accordance with the State of New
Mexico Rule R4{11-P, Bass Enterprises Production Co. requests that you provide us with a
letter stating that you have no objections to the drilling of this well.

Pivision Landman
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